
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, June 6, 2023 8:47 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: FPL Rate Hike South Fla. 

From: Kevin Holan <kmh837@outlook.com> 

Sent: Sunday, June 4, 2023 4:53 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FPL Rate Hike South Fla. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03527-2023 

I'd like to register my complaint about the rate hike by FPL in South Florida that your commission approved. I 
think you misjudged the impact of the rate hike. My bill has greatly increased at a time when inflation and 
recession fears abound . 

FPL's net income was 3+ Billion dollars in 2022. This is greater than 2021. If you are so concerned about FPLs 
profits, then deregulate electric in Florida. Let's have some competition. 

I realize that FPL pays millions to politicians from both parties but its time that politicians and commissions, 
like this one, server the interest of the American people and not that of corporations who fund their 
campaigns. 

Reverse this rate hike now and serve the best interest of Floridians. Rest assured we'll vote for anyone who 
will stand up to these "regulated" corporations. 

Kevin M Holan. 
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